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Members: Chair Kari Donahue, 

Asma Addarrat, Melissa Garrett, Kim Noltemeyer, Jody Carroll, and Faith Yount 
 Carcyle Barrett, ex-officio 
 
A virtual meeting time was held on May 2, 2023 to select a vice chair. Melissa Garrett was selected to serve out 
the term after Tony Simms resigned from the committee due to workload. 
 
Kari Donahue will look back in the SHARE records for a charter and  provide the draft to the committee for 
comments at the next SHARE committee meeting. Date of next meeting to be determined. 
 
Two applications were received. The Staff Senate Program Coordinator, Gretchen Henry, reviewing the application 
and determined that they did not meet the requirements for consideration. 

 
 

Ways to Donate to the SHARE program  
• Payroll deduction  
• Personal checks made payable to University of Louisville (SHARE in memo)  
• Cash donations  
• One-time or recurring credit card online gift  
• Kroger Community Rewards (U of L Staff Senate S.H.A.R.E. Program)  
• Fundraising events 

 
Respectively Submitted, 
 

 
Kari Donahue 
SHARE Committee Chair 
UofL Staff Senator (SPD01) 


